
Year 1  
Our week Ahead - 8/9/20 

 
We are so happy to be able to welcome all the children back! Everyone has settled in really well. As the 
children did not have the usual transition into Year 1, we will be continuing to run with a Reception 
approach to learning. We will continue to do this until the classes are ready to move on to a more formal 
style of learning. 
 
This week we have been learning about George’s rules (the 3Rs - Ready, Responsible and Respectful), 
playing active listening games and reading the Elmer stories by David McKee.  

 
 


